
 
August 16, 2017 
 

HILLSBORO AIRPORT 
TEMPORARY RUNWAY CLOSURE 

(AUGUST 19, 2017) 
 
Residents near the Hillsboro Airport may notice a change in aircraft activity and noise due to 
required runway maintenance activity.  This activity will require the temporary closure of the 
main runway (13R/31L) on August 19, 2017, from Midnight until 10 AM. 
 
During this closure, aircraft will use the short parallel runway (13L/31R) or the crosswind runway 
(2/20). 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Thank you for your patience during this temporary closure. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 
Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 
E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 
Web:  http://www.portofportland.com/Noise_Mgmt_Home.aspx 
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